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Duo is coming to Remote Desktop Login 9/2/21...

2021-08-25 - John Stevenson - Comments (0) - General

On Thursday, September 2nd, Information Technology will implement Duo (multi-
factor) authentication on Remote Desktop to enhance our network security. You can
learn more about Duo and how it works in this brief article from our knowledge base.

https://support.sou.edu/kb/articles/authenticating-with-duo-to-sou-s-remote-desktop-environ
ments

If you have questions or concerns please address them to the help desk at 541-552-6900.
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